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August/Labor Day Crackdown

sample Post-Enforcement 

news release

Note: Before filling in the names of the organization and organization spokesperson, you MUST contact them to obtain their permission to use their names in this press release, and you must get their approval for the language used in their quotes, and any changes or additions they may require. Only after this is done can you send out the press release.

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: [Date]

CONTACT: [Name, Phone Number, E-Mail]

[Local Law Enforcement Organization] Celebrates Success of 

Labor Day Drunk-Driving Crackdown

“Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over”

[City, State] – From August 15 to September 1, you probably noticed [local law enforcement organization] out in full force, targeting one of the deadliest killers on the road: drunk driving. The enforcement was part of the national “Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over” campaign, to save lives and make our roads safer.  Local participation resulted in [XX] drunk driving arrests, [XX] other significant arrests, and [XX] citations. 

During the 2012 Labor Day weekend (5:59 p.m. Friday through 5:59 a.m. Tuesday), 147 people across the country were killed in motor vehicle traffic crashes involving drivers or motorcycle riders with BACs of .08 or higher. That’s 147 fatalities that could have been prevented. 

If everyone would drive sober, thousands of lives could be saved each year. In 2012 alone, there were 10,322 people killed in alcohol-impaired-driving crashes in the United States. That’s almost a third of all the traffic crash fatalities for the year. 

This year’s crackdown was a success. “Bottom line is we got [XX] drunk drivers off the road,” said [local leader]. “If we saved one life, it was well worth it. The [Officers/Troopers/Deputies] of [organization] went above and beyond their usual enforcement efforts during the crackdown,” [he/she] added, “and we think the people of [local area] got the message loud and clear: Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over.” 
[Local Law Enforcement Organization] and thousands of law enforcement agencies around the country teamed up with the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on the high-visibility enforcement campaign this year. The annual effort aims to reduce drunk driving year-round, not just on those few days. “The campaign may be over,” added [local leader], “but the warning remains: ‘Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over.”

For more information on the Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over campaign, visit www.TrafficSafetyMarketing.gov.
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